
 
 

 

 

Upcoming Training Opportunities for Tribal Community 
Corrections Officers 

 
 
 
 

 

The American Probation & Parole Association is pleased to announce the availability of an upcoming 
training opportunity to be held in Ft. Lauderdale, FL in October 20-21, 2015! 

  

 
October 20-21, 2015 
Motivational Interviewing Refresher Training for Tribal Community Corrections Officers  
This training program is funded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance as a way to provide continuing education and 
professional development to enhance tribal probation officers knowledge and skills. 
 
Faculty:*  
Todd Roberts, M.I.N.T. Trainer 
Kimberly Cobb, American Probation and Parole Association 

 
 

Class Size is Limited.  
Training class size is limited in the Motivational Interviewing Refresher Training to the FIRST 15 participants who 
register.  Every participant who is accepted for this training will receive a scholarship to help pay travel and lodging 
expenses.   
 
 

Registration 
To register, please visit this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TCQ5PND   

 
 
Scholarships 
Participants accepted into the Motivational Interviewing Refresher Training are eligible for a scholarship to help pay 
travel and/or lodging expenses. Please indicate on the registration form which expenses you are requesting a 
scholarship for. 

 
Training Location & Lodging 
Hilton Garden Inn Ft. Lauderdale Airport: $134/night, plus taxes  

 
DO NOT make travel arrangements until you have been notified by an APPA Staff Person 

that you have been approved to attend the training. 
 

*Subject to Change 
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